
 
 

 
 
Since three years I have been a member of the Interschool Astronomical Club in Grudziadz. 
The classes allow me to participate in interesting programs such as Comenius project "In 
Orbit with Europe", in which the planetarium is involved. With the school club I can do 
remote observations using telescopes around the world (Faulkes Telescope North, Faulkes 
Telescope South, NOS -1, NOS -2), observe using a reflector and refractor telescopes in the 
observatory located in my town and learn how to use planetarium equipment. Annual 
production of the paper on the National Youth Astronomical Seminar allows me to explore in 
more detail about selected areas of astronomy and objects in space. In addition, by gaining 
achievements in the National Youth Astronomical Seminar I have access to free astronomical 
press. As a member of the National Children's Fund, I took part in astronomical workshops in 
Piwnice and astronomical workshops during the research camp in Serock. During these 
workshops I participated in a number of interesting lectures and activities prepared by 
professional astronomers. I attend and help to organize a number of events organized by our 
Planetarium and Observatory (including the transit of Venus, Perseids 2013, the hunt for 
planets) and twice helped the organization of shows near a radio telescope located in the 
Centre for Astronomy of the UMK at the Festival of Science and Arts (2012, 2013) . I have 
participated in the search for the asteroids IASC and Pan-STARRS. Through this program, I 
was co-discoverer of asteroid 2013 EY77. I am also a member of the Polish Association of 
Amateur Astronomers. 
 
 


